Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Incorporated®
Eta Omicron Omega Debutante Cotillion and Scholarship Program
Eta Omicron Omega Chapter
P.O. Box 147
High Point, NC 27261

Dear Prospective Debutante and Parents/Guardians:

Eta Omicron Omega Chapter of Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Incorporated®, is pleased and excited
to announce their 2023-2024 Debutante Cotillion and Scholarship Program. This program is open to
young ladies who are enrolled in high school as juniors and seniors during the 2023-2024 school year
and are planning to attend post-secondary educational institutions. Participation affords the young
women the opportunity to experience a wide array of cultural, academic, and social activities, while at
the same time raise funds for their post-secondary educational endeavors. The unique program, which
culminates with a formal Debutante Cotillion Ball, is an occasion that will remain in the hearts and
minds of each young lady.

Attached is an application packet consisting of the following:
e Program Participation Criteria
e Application Form
e Enrollment Verification Form
e Two Recommendation Forms, one of which must be completed by a high school teacher,
counselor, or administrator.
Official Transcript (Please request to be mailed to the below address)
e Debutante Essay Form

The completed application package including a non-refundable application fee of $50.00 (check or money
order made payable to Eta Omicron Omega Chapter, AKA) must be postmarked no later than August 18,
2023. The application packet and application fee should be mailed to the following address:

Debutante Cotillion and Scholarship Program

Alpha Kappa Alpha Sorority, Incorporated ®

Eta Omicron Omega Chapter

P. O. Box 147

High Point, NC 27261

If you are accepted for participation in the Debutante Cotillion and Scholarship Program, you will
receive a letter of acceptance and an invitation to attend a Cotillion Program Orientation Meeting.

Yours truly,

Dr. Tanesha Roberts Lowe
President, Eta Omicron Omega Chapter



